

Family Literacy Day 2017

## Dear Parents/Guardians

This year for *National Family Literacy* day our school would like to have a school wide book exchange on the afternoon of the 27<sup>th</sup> of January in our gym.

This is how it works. Go through your home library and select any books (still in good shape please) that your child has out grown or no longer is interested in reading. Bring them to their class. Their teacher will record the number of books brought in by your child. So if your child brings in 3 books then they get to choose three books new to them.

(Maximum of 5 books please).

Because all books brought in by students will be displayed in our gym on the afternoon of Jan 27th we ask that books be in by the 25<sup>th</sup>.

Thank you in advanced for your support. We are excited to provide this opportunity for our students and promote the love and interest of reading.



Paula Hache